January 17, 1996

Ms. Kathlee Fitzgerald 224 Elm Street Pittsburgh, PA 15218

Dear Ms. Fitzgerald:

Per your request of January 9, 1996, I have enclosed copies of the transcripts from the Review Board hearings held in Dallas, Boston, and New Orleans. I have also enclosed a copy of our current public reading room list.

Thank you again for your continued interest in the activities of the Assassination Records Review Board.

Sincerely,

Eileen A. Sullivan Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer